23.

REDCLIFFS CROQUET CLUB — FUNDING REQUEST FOR HEDGE
REMOVAL

The Board reconsidered a request for funding of $2,000 for the removal of a
macrocarpa hedge from the property of the Redcliffs Croquet Club. This matter
had been under consideration at two previous meetings of the Board, those on
3 June 1998 and on 13 July 1998.

The Boardresolvedthat a grant of $2,000 be made to the Redcliffs Croquet Club
for the removal of the macrocarpa hedge on the Croquet Club property.

Aaron O’Brien requested that his vote against this resolution be recorded.



